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20th September 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Early Closure – 7th October 2021 
 
On Thursday 7th October, Weston Favell Academy will close at 12pm to allow time to prepare for the 
annual Open Evening.  Pupils who wish to stay for lunch are welcome to do so.  Should you be unable 
to collect your child from school early, we will be more than happy to supervise them on site until 
3pm. 
 
If you wish your child to stay for lunch on the 7th and/or wish them to be supervised until 3pm, 
please click here to provide the details. 
 
The Open Evening starts at 4:30pm and welcomes prospective parents of Years 5 and 6 to look 
round the academy and see what we have to offer.  I will be doing introductory speeches at 5pm, 
6pm and 7pm.  This evening is a great opportunity for prospective parents to speak to pupils who 
currently attend the academy so we will be looking for student ambassadors to be on-site and support 
with the evening.  Further information about this will be available shortly. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Todd Johnson  
Principal 
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